


Special Use Permit – 728 Foley Road

Multiple family dwellings in R-3





















Recommendation

Staff and Planning Commission (7-0)
recommends approval of the SUP with the
following conditions:

1. The SUP shall be limited to the existing structure and
no more than four multiple family dwelling units.
(Note: Small additions to the existing structure for
housing improvements may be allowed at the
discretion of the Zoning Administrator.)

2. The existing driveway and entrance shall be
removed; however, portions of the paved area may
remain and be repurposed.




